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        Today is “A” Day                                                             
 
 

 

 First AVID Field Trip to WSU: Oct. 12

Our first AVID field trip is next Wednesday 10/12/16 to Wayne State 

University. it is only for 8th grade. Students will still be responsible for 

work. Don’t use the trip as an execuse! 

Audition for Stand & Deliver: Oct. 6 & 7 in Room D2 

All students are welcome to audition for our fall play. Stout Theater Company 

is excited to present Stand & Deliver. Please see Mr. Baydoun in room D2 for 

an Audition packet. Auditions will take place on Thursday Oct. 6 and Friday 

Oct. 7 in the auditorium. 

This Oscar-nominated drama is the compelling true story of a dedicated East 

Los Angeles teacher who surmounts overwhelming odds in his quest to turn 

inner-city students into whiz kids. 

The Be1 Club is Back: Oct. 12 

Are you ready for it?! Stout’s Anti-bullying Club is 

ready to kick off another year of standing up! If you 

are interested in joining the Be1 Club, make sure to 

attend our first meeting on Wednesday October 

12th. Old and new members are welcome. We will meet in Room D3. Thanks – Ms. Alasry 

 Cipriano Race Deadline: Oct. 5 

Tomorrow, Wednesday, October 5th is the last day 

for students who are interested in participating in 

the 5th Annual Robert Cipriano Cross-Country Run 

to turn in their permission slips as well as their 

$2.00 entrance fee.  Please turn in all materials to 

Mrs. Foreman, Ms. Layson, Mr. Tapp and Mr. 

Vietinghoff before the deadline. 
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Falcon Funds Winners Get Headphone @ Front of the Line Passes 

Our Falcon Fund winners for the week (Sept. 26 – Sept. 30) are: 

6th grade  Lena Tran 

7th Grade  Maha Abubaker 

8th Grade  Zeyan Mohammed 

Please let these students know what a great job they've done if you see 

them. They have won headphone passes, as well as, Front of the Line 

passes during lunch for the week Oct. 03 – Oct. 07. Please see Mr. 

Lambdin in H2 Monday morning to pick up your passes. 

 Study Hall Starts Today

 Study hall will be held in the library 

 Tuesdays and Thursdays starting Oct. 4th  

 Must sign up at least a day in advance with a teacher. 

 Activity bus will take students home at 5:00 pm.   

Thank you- Mr. Bennett   

Need a Parent/Guardian at DHS Home Football Games 

All Middle School students going to watch Dearborn High School Home 

Varsity football games are required to have a parent/guardian with them 

to be admitted. Please plan accordingly if you are going to be attending 

the Dearborn High School home-coming game on Friday, October 7th.  

 Games Club Starting Friday, October 7

Do you like to play board games?  Are you a card gamer? Do 

you think video games are too high tech? Go old school! Come 

play tabletop games at Games Club with Mr. Melvin. 

Games Club will begin meeting Friday, October 7th, and 

meet every Friday after that. We meet from 3:00 until 5:00 after school in room D-4.To participate: 

 You must be a good sport; 

 Have your parents sign a permission slip.  

Permission slips are outside room D-4, and must be turned in before Wednesday, October 5th. 

*** We play card games and board games, not phone or video games. Thanks – Mr. Melvin 
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Free Dental Service by Dentists R Us 

Stout Middle School is teaming with Dentists R Us to provide some free dental 

services at the school’s building. So please take advantage of this opportunity, 

especially if you do not have dental coverage to maintain your teeth’s health. All 

you have to do is visit Mr. Sabra’s who will print the form for you. 

GeoBee Registration Deadline: Jan. 20 

Our GEOBEE contest will be held in the last week of January 2017. 

Certificates of Merits and a Pizza Lunch will be provided to the top scorers 

of each grade. The top prizes in the National Championship are $50,000, 

$25,000 and $10,000 scholarships plus seven $500 cash prizes. 

Let your teacher know if you want to participate, or contact Mr. Sabra. 

Last year was a good start for Stout. Let us make this year better. Please 

keep these dates in mind! 

Jan. 20, 2017 Deadline for Registration 

Jan. 23 – 27, 2017 Stout School Bees 

Feb. 6, 2017 Deadline for completion of state bee qualifying tests. 

Mar. 31, 2017 State Bees 

May 15-17, 2017 National Championship at National Geographic Society Headquarters, 

 Washington, D.C. 

May 19, 2017 National Geographic Channel and Nat Geo WILD broadcast championship 

 at 8 p.m. EDT 

Math League Registration Deadline: Jan. 20 

Our Math League 2016-2017 contest will be here soon. It will be held 

on either Feb. 21, or Feb. 28, 2017. The registration deadline is on 

Friday, Feb. 17, 2017. Stout results last year were not bad, but we can 

still do better. Let’s have an early start and prepare a little better. Top 

scorers will get a Math League T-shirts along with Certificates of Merit, 

and other prizes, while all participants will get Certificates of participation and a Pizza Lunch. 

Let your teacher know if you want to participate, or contact Mr. Sabra. 

Make sure you visit the school’s blog to download samples of the questions and practice them.  

 


